
 

 

25 June 2020 
 
Julie Chambers 
fyi-request-12903-34bfd21f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Julie 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-005056 
Thank you for your email of 27 May 2020, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

In an OIA response provided to me on 20 February 2020 ACC identifies payments were made 
from ACC's Injury Prevention account to the Department of Prime Minster and Cabinet (DPMC) 
under the programme codes IPFALL, DROWNI, IRMLP2, IPFAMV, IPWAP1 and IWWJP during 
each of the 2016/17, 2017/18 and 2018/19 financial years. 
 
Please disclose the exact sums of money paid to the DPMC under each of these codes 
respectively, for each of these financial years. 
 
Please include and differentiate payments provided as wages for seconded employees. 

 
Payments to DPMC 
ACC only made the below payments to the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) for Injury 
Prevention activities. These payments were ACC’s contribution to the nationwide emergency mobile 
alerting system.  
 

Injury Prevention amount paid to DPMC in 2017/2018 

Programme codes Amount paid ($) 

IWWJAP 133,000 

DROWNI  133,400  

IPFALL  133,400  

IPFAMV  133,400  

IRMLP1  133,400  

IPWAP1  133,400  

 
As there has been no secondees from ACC to DPMC from ACC’s Injury Prevention team, the above table 
does not include these numbers. 
 
How to get in touch 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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